

MAY NEWSLETTER

New Classroom

Concrete for the foundations has been poured this week. The new routes in and out of school are working well- thank you for your support with this. The School Governors have named the new classroom Wheathill. We will tweet updates of the build and there is going to be a photo gallery on the school website.

Sport at King Arthur's

7 of our Yr 3 & 4 pupils took part in a Dodgeball event. They showed great sportsmanship and played well together as part of a team. We were also very proud of our Year 1 & 2 pupils who represented the school on May 10th at the KS1 Multi Skills Event. They all thoroughly enjoyed themselves.

SATs

All of the Yr2 and Yr6 pupils coped very well with the Standard Assessment Tests this month. We maintained a calm and purposeful atmosphere. Thank you to all the staff and governors who helped with the administration. The results will be published in the pupils' end of year reports.

Leeson House

All of our Yr4 pupils had a fantastic time on their residential trip. They were very lucky with the weather. Mrs Taylor, Miss White and Mrs Hawley said that the pupils' behaviour was exemplary. Well done Yr4! We all enjoyed the tweets. A very big "Thank you" to the staff for making it such a success.

Rogation Service at Goathill

On May 21st our School Choir sang in the service. It was a perfect evening to be outside. As ever their singing was beautiful, thank you to the parents who joined us at the service.

Outdoor Learning Day

On May 23rd we celebrated National Outdoor Learning Day. Classes did some of their lessons outside, there was maths, art and science being taught on the field. It was lovely to see the pupils outside and the school pond being used.

Primary Engineers Celebration Event

Mrs Taylor & Mrs
Sweatman took 12
children to Hayes Motor
Museum on May 24th.
They all did very well;
congratulations to Cody
& Matthew who won
overall best theme, as
well as being runners up
in their category. Finley
& Freddie were also
runners up.

Swimming

We will begin to use the swimming pool from June 3rd. Thank you to Rob Lockey, Claire Brown, Kirsten Parr and all of the volunteers for working hard to get the pool ready.

School Uniform

We have reviewed our school uniform and the details are attached. Thank you for your support in ensuring that the pupils come to school looking smart.

Toys

Pupils should only bring items into school that will fit in their personal trays in the classroom. It is not appropriate to bring large soft toys into school and we cannot be responsible for items getting damaged, lost or swapped.

PTFA

Summer BBQ

On June 21st, at the end of our Arts & Science Week the PTFA will be holding a Summer BBQ. There will be an art exhibition in the school orchard. The PTFA are renovating the maypole for some maypole dancing. There will be lots of activities going on, so we hope that you can come along to support this.

100 Club

May Draw, 1st 5 & 2nd 17

KEY DATES:

- June 1st Spirit of Milborne Port Fete
- June 3rd Back to school/Venn to Fleet Air Arm Museum
- June 6th Open Morning for new parents
 7pm Talk for new parents
- June 7th Upper School Assembly/MUFTI Day for the BBQ/Tea party for Horatio's Garden
- June 10th Phonics Screening /Yr 6 to Portland
- June 14th Lower School Assembly
- June 17th Arts & Science Week
- June 21st No Celebration Assembly